In making the announcement, Mr. Clark emphasized the
importance which the Government_accorded to human rights as an
integral element of foreign policy and the constructive
contributions which Canada hopes to make as a full member in the
Commission. : o :

Mr. Clark also indicated that Ms. Andreychuk, subject
to her current responsibilities, would be undertaking a full
round of consultations leading up to the next session of the
Commission in February 1989, including meetings with Canadian
non-governmental organizations in the field of human rights.
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